
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Donation of Fire Department Equipment 

DEPARTMENT: Fire Department 

STAFF CONTACT: Robert Isbell 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Consider approval of donating fire department radios and self-contained breathing apparatus (SCBA) to Erath 

County Volunteer Fire Rescue ECVRF 

 BACKGROUND: 

The Fire Department has migrated to the new radio hardware as part of the system upgrade.  Our older radios 

will not serve our purposes going forward. ECVFR would like to disseminate these older radios to the County 

volunteer departments.  This action would fill an important needed gap in the system. 

We also recently migrated to a new SCBA system and, due to regulations on our department, can no longer can 

use this equipment. ECVFR can disseminate this equipment to needed agencies across our County to assist with 

equipment needs as well.  

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

There is no associated costs with this agreement.  

 ALTERNATIVES 

1. N/A.  


